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1(202) 551-1889
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February 24, 2017

VIA IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Surrender of International 214 Authorization
File No. ITC-214-20150813-00201

Dear Ms. Dortch:
This letter is being filed to inform the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) that the
international Section 214 authorization held by LB Communications, Inc., File No. [TC-214-2015081 3-

00201, is hereby surrendered, effective immediately.

In the event there are any questions concerning this matter, please communicate with the
undersigned.
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Andrew J. Erber
Counsel to LB Communications, Inc.
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